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FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON. DC >e42« 

OFFICIE OPTHB CHAIRMAN 

The Honorable Geoi^e Voinovich 
United State! Senate 
37 West Broad Street, Room 300 
Columbus. OUo 4321S 

May 16.2007 
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<: Dear Senator Voinovich: 

I am writing in respcmse to your April 2S» 2007 letter on bdudf of your 
constituent, Peter Yadde, regEirding his opposition U) the proposal by Rodkies Express to 
construct a natural gas pipeline on his property in Ohio (Docket Nos. PF06-34-000 and 
CP07-208-000). 

Please know that the Commission will be conducting a tiiorough environmental 
review of this project as required by the National &ivironmaital Policy Act and will 
issue a draft aivironmental inquct statement (EIS) and a final EIS. Ail environmental 
and safety comments received during the pre-filing process and in the interim will be 
considered during the preparation ofthe (fraft EIS, which will mclude our mdependent 
analysis ofthe identified i^ues. The draft EIS, which will be published and mailed to the 
stakeholders, residents, commmters, and landowners on our mailing list, will have a 45-
day period for review and public conmient. 

We recognize the ccmcems ofthe community, and the Commission stafT will 
conduct several pubtic meetings in tiie project area to receive comments on the draft EIS 
prior to publishing the final EIS. Input from you and your constituents during our 
proceeding is very important to our analysis ofthe project issues. 

If I can be of further assistance in this or any other Commission matter, please let 
me know. 

«,i8 is to certify tl«.t t»»« S i o n * i r a " S m " 
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May 16,2007 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N£ 
Washington, IKl 20426 

Re: Rockies Express Pipeline-East Project, Docket No. CP07-208-000 
Cultural Resource Infomiation 

DearMs. Bose: 

Pursuant to a request &om the Illinois State Historic Preservation Office, Rockies Express 
Pipeline LLC (Rockies Express) has refomiatted the Illinois Cultural Resources Report: 

Phase I Archaeolo^cal Investigations and Phase I Reconnaissance Survey of 
Above-Graund Resources Rockies Express Pipeline-East (REX-East) Project, 
Pike, Scott, hdorgan, Sangamon, Christian, Macon, Moultrie, Douglas, and Edgar 
Counties, Illinois, 

Rockies Ex|»e^ respectfully requests that the enclosed repoit be accorded |»ivileged and 
confidential treatment pursuant to 18 C.F.R. § 388.112. 

If you have any questions regarding this submission please contact Jim Thompscm at (866) 
566-0066. 

cc: Laura Turner 
AllPardes 

370 Van Gordon Street 

Sincerely, 

Curtis Moffiott 
Van Ness FeWman 
1050 Thomas Jefferson Street, NW 
7* Floor 
Washington, DC 20007 

Attorney for Rockies Express Pipeline LLC 

PUBLIC 
P.O. Box 281304 l.^cewood. CO 80228-8304 303-889-1740 


